
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Notice of RFQ Cancellation 
RFQ #22353 - Fire Plot Surveys 

 

 

To: Potential respondents to Portland State University (PSU) Request for Quotes 

(RFQ) No. 22353 for Fire Plot Surveys. 

 

From: Martha Kierstead, Contracts Officer 

 Contracting and Procurement Services 

 

Date: June 21, 2013 

 

Re: Notice of RFQ Cancellation (RFQ #22353 - Fire Plot Surveys) 

 

PSU has determined that it is necessary to cancel PSU RFQ No. 22353 for Fire 

Plot Surveys. Quotes submitted in response to PSU RFQ No. 22353 for Fire Plot 

Surveys will not be evaluated by PSU and therefore no contract shall be awarded. 

 

 

 

 


